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 ashley hamilton COMMNT2015/5551/P 28/10/2015  21:18:05 it concerns me that the  plans have been made for such a large block on such a relatively small site, also 

it's too high it will rob me and my neighbours of our  light and privacy,as it backs on to my house, it 

will certainly devalue my property.I have grave concerns with regard to more cars in the area, they have 

made no provision for car parking which is already overcrowded in the streets around here.more cars 

slamming there doors at night already disturb my sleep,and wake me up  more cars will be more of 

nightmare for me.I get woken up every night,also people talk in the street at night loundly, with more 

people coming in and leaving a new building so close to my bedrooms, will be unbearable. The bins are 

not located in a very friendly location next to my house, the smell and more noise when they are 

collected right under my bedroom,not to mention a bin store like this is a fire risk, also adds a risk of 

rats.I strongly appose the plans.
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